
Attendance  
Year R – 96% 

Year 1 – 92% 

*Year 2 – 94%* 

Year 3 – 97%  

Year 4 – 93% 

Year 5 – 98% 

Year 6 – 90% 5 Lates 
Just 1 class with less than 10 lates 

*Well done to year 2, this 

weeks Dojo Champs* 
Anyone who comes into school after 

8:50am is marked as late. Please try 

to be an attendance

 

 

St Martin’s Stars  

Well done to everyone who 
got a certificate this week. 

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of being 

Kind Respectful and Responsible. 

Year R – William B & Mark J 
Alicia H 
Year 1 – Layton M-R & Halle W 
Annie F 
Year 2 – Tyler R & Quie-Andrew D 
Isaac T 
Year 3 – Noah M-C & Athena B 
Eva N 
Year 4 – Erin H & Lydia G 
Alex J 
Year 5 – Macie B & Eliza-Mae P 
Georgia W 
Year 6 – Thomas H & Amelia T 
Max W 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Half Term 

Half term begins on Friday 26th May 

and children finish school at the 

normal time of 3.25pm. We will return 

to school on Monday 12th June at 

8.40am. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER TERM – Friday 19th May 

Coffee Morning 
On Monday we will be starting coffee 

mornings for parents, these will be 

information sessions where we are 

inviting a range of different groups in 

to talk about what they offer. The first 

one will be attended by Health 

Improvement Team, and will cover 

topics such as sleep, gaming, and 

keeping healthy – physically and 

mentally. It starts at 9am and 

refreshments will be available. Mrs 

Hayes and Mrs Iddon will also be 

around to talk to if you have any 

specific concerns. We hope you can 

make it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Stay & Learn 

Just a reminder that we are having 

Stay and Learn sessions throughout 

the school this term. The next one is 

for Y3 on Wednesday 21st May at 

2.45pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assembly 
Unfortunately our assembly next week 
for year 3 will have to be postponed. 
We will update parents of the new 

date when its been arranged. Thanks. 
 

Online Safety 

This week’s safety advice is how to 

look after your mental health and well 

being online. Visit National Online 

Safety - All Guides for more advice and 

information. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Design The King’s Pyjamas 

Winners 
Congratulations to the following 

children who won the competition: 

Corbyn YR, Abigael Y1, Amelia F Y2,  

Winter K Y3, Darcy K Y4, Lilly D Y5,  

Caleb D Y6 

They all received a selection of 

colouring pens as a prize. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

First Holy Communion 
Some of our Y3 children will be making 

their first Holy Communion on 

Saturday, please keep them and their 

families in your prayers. We will be 

celebrating Mass as a whole school on 

Wednesday 24th May at 10am, parents 

are invited. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Teddy Bears Picnic 
The Y2 class have worked extremely hard 
over the last few weeks completing their 
SAT’s and to show how proud we are of 
them they will be rewarded by having a 
teddy bears’ picnic on Friday 26th May. 

They should bring in a picnic blanket / soft 
cushion if they have one and don’t forget 

their favourite teddy bear! 
 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/looking-after-your-wellbeing-online
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/looking-after-your-wellbeing-online
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/hub/guide
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/hub/guide

